
Barry Township Regular Meeting Minutes

October 17, 2023

The meeting was opened at 7 pm, and the Pledge was recited. Present were Supervisor Chairman Lewis 
McFerran, Supervisor Keith Kappauf, Supervisor Ed Hattenberger, Treasurer Dick Prenovost, Clerk Sue 
Dutcher, and Townspeople Bobbi Butler, Kim Crow, Paul Sporcic and Don Linquist.

The October 17 Agenda was approved with a motion from Ed and 2nd by Keith. Motion carried.

The Minutes from the Sept. 19th meeting were read and approved with a motion by Ed and 2nd by Keith. 
Motion carried.

The Minutes from the second half of the Annual Meeting were read and accepted with a motion by Ed, 
2nd by Lewis. Motion carried.

The Treasurer’s report was given and accepted with a motion by Keith, 2nd by Lewis. Motion carried. The 
receipts for the month were in the amount of $3.73 (interest from bank accounts.) Disbursements were 
in the amount of $4,405.86. The 941 issue with the IRS has been resolved. 

Old Business

Nelson Road- Sue read a letter from Bill Dorgan and there was discussion on taking more time to look 
into files as nothing has been found at the county or highway depts. Sue asked Don to bring in any info 
he has on the matter.

New Business

Local Board of Appeal and Equalization training- Ed says he will take the training. The Board will meet at 
6:30 in the evening like last year.

Sue presented a new Agenda format moving the public forum to the beginning of the meeting and it was 
accepted with a motion by Ed, 2nd by Lewis. Motion carried.

There was a motion by Keith, 2nd by Ed to approve and pay the fire formula. Motion carried.

There was a motion to pay the bills as listed in the treasurer’s report by Lewis and 2nd by Ed. Motion 
carried.

Next meeting is on November 21, 2023.

A motion to adjourn was made by Ed and 2nd by Keith. The meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm.

___________________________________                                ___________________________________ 
Lewis McFerran, Chairman                                                                 Sue Dutcher, Clerk


